
PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

 

Please take notice that the Cohocton Village Board of Trustees will be holding a 
budget workshop March 22, 2023 at 6:00 pm at the Village Office, located at 17 
South Main Street, Cohocton, NY. 
 

Said meeting will be for the purpose of working on the budget for the fiscal year 
beginning June 1, 2023 and ending May 31, 2024 and to discuss any/all matters that 
comes before the Board at that time. 
 

By order of the Cohocton Village Board of Trustees 

 

Dated: March 9, 2023 

Ashley Adams 

Village Clerk 

Cohocton, NY 14826 


